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The National Age Groups competition took place on 2nd - 4th  
December 2016 at GL1, where City of Bristol and Cheltenham had 
very good results in the parts of the competition they entered, see -  
http://www.swimming.org/asa/ and 
http://www.swimming.org/synchro/synchro-results/ 
 

The ASASWR Synchro Standing Committee met on 10th 
December 2016 at Wellington and the next scheduled meeting of 
the committee is on 28th January 2017 at Wellington, when major 
changes to synchro, which come into effect in 2017, will be 
discussed. 
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